
ST PETER’S ROPLEY MARKS
TEN YEAR ANNIVERSARY
SINCE DEVASTATING FIRE

Ten years ago, a f ire destroyed
St Peter’s church in Ropley.
Now, the congregation is
settled in a beautiful  new
building and f inding many
opportunities for engaging
with local  people and building
God’s Kingdom. 

THE DIOCESAN TEAM MOVE TO
OLD ALRESFORD PLACE
The diocesan team successful ly
completed its off ice move to Old
Alresford Place (OAP) this month
and is settl ing in well!  To mark the
occasion, Bishop Phil ip led a
service of blessing. 

JUNE 2024

ANNUAL REVIEW OF 2023

We’re pleased to share the first ever Annual
Review of the work of the diocesan team and
Bishop's Staff team, covering its activities in 2023.
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MEET OUR NEW DEACONS

Please join us in praying for the 15
men and women who were ordained
deacon, and the 19 ordained priest,
at Winchester Cathedral. Each one
has responded to God's calling and
has a story of His faithfulness, and
we are excited to see how their
ministries unfold in our diocese.

RESURRECTION FURNITURE

Resurrection Furniture is  a Christian
charity shop “with a mission” in the
centre of Alton, run by the Parish of the
Resurrection. While its main purpose is
to raise money for local  charit ies,  for
many, it ’s  more than just a shop!

GENEROUS JUNE 2024

Generous June took place this month,
offering individuals within our
churches an opportunity to engage
with the theme of generosity in al l  its
forms, through reflections,  various
resources,  and by considering
different perspectives on generosity.  

YEAR-SIX LEAVERS' SERVICE AT
WINCHESTER CATHEDRAL

At this year's Year 6 Leavers'  Service,
students from across the diocese helped to
create an art instal lation at Winchester
Cathedral  of over 2,000 clay sculptures,
inspired by the work of Antony Gormley.

D-DAY COMMEMORATIONS
AROUND THE DIOCESE

Across the diocese, churches
and communities have come
together to remember the
80th anniversary of D-Day,
from poignant services,
processions,  exhibit ions,  a tea
dance, and even a D-Day
themed Messy Church!

SERVICE TO CELEBRATE THE 30TH ANNIVERSARY OF WOMEN IN THE
PRIESTHOOD

On 15 June, a service was held at Winchester Cathedral  to mark a signif icant
anniversary in our shared Christian l i fe.  The service was a joyous occasion, as
well  as a chance to encourage and pray for the women ministers who have
given and continue to give so much to our diocesan community.


